
 

Parish Office: Leonie Bird Phone 53018161 -Daylesford (Wednesday- Friday) 9.30– 3.00pm    

             “We are a Child Safe Parish”      Safeguarding Officer: Leonie Bird    

 

Parish School Principal: St Michael’s: Ethan Corfee; St Augustine’s: Terry Brennan.  

 

Emails: daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au & creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Parish Priest: Fr Gary A Jones- Also visiting Priest for: Wendouree & Ballarat North 

 

Sunday Mass times: Creswick 8.45am  &  Daylesford 10.30am   

Weekday Masses: Creswick  Tuesday 10am  & Daylesford Friday 10am                                       

Recent Death:  Dorothy Leishman (Sister of Nell Lafranchi,); Joan Pearce (Mother of Colleen 

Qerim) 

Anniversaries of Death:                                                                                                            
Creswick–Bob Taylor; Tony Hill; William Sedgwick; Annie Goates. 
Daylesford– John Hare; Frank Wright; Eva Lynch; Denis White; Jo Harrison; Maria Phelan; 
Kathleen Bainbridge. 
Prayers for the Sick:  Maureen Eagan; Carmel Stevens. 

World Day of Prayer : Prayer for                  
Zimbabwe 
 
Daylesford-St Peter’s is hosting                 
Daylesford’s World Day of Prayer –Friday 
6th March 7pm. Cup of tea/coffee             
afterwards. 
  
Creswick- St Andrews Uniting Church is    
hosting Creswick's World Day of Prayer -
Friday 6th March 
7pm .  

 

St Peter’s Parish Daylesford, welcomes 
the Pilkington Families today as they 
celebrate their Family Reunion. The clan 
began in 1880 when John Pilkington was 
born in Eganstown. He went onto marry 
Ellen Cuneen & raised 7 children at 
Eganstown. John & Ellen & many of their 
family are buried at St Francis Xavier 
Chapel & Cemetery at Eganstown. Many 
of their descendants- Cusack, Pilkington, 
Paton, Kerlin & O'Meara families are 
here today at mass. We welcome and pray 
for a wonderful day for all involved. 

 

NEXT WEEKEND 7th—9th MARCH 
MASS CHANGE FOR ST PETER’S 
 
Please note St Peter’s mass will be on              
Saturday 7th March at 6.30pm due to the 
Chillout Parade Sunday morning.  
So No Mass Sunday Morning at St Peter’s 
on 8th March.  
 
St Augustine’s will still be the same time 
Sunday at 8.45am. 



 

Last Week’s Collections:  Two collections are presented after the     

Prayers of the Faithful. The 1st Collection is cash towards the Presbytery 

for the sustenance of our Priest – with a contribution of 13% to provide 

support for our retired priests and the Diocese. The 2nd Collection is the 

Planned Giving (envelopes) or cash for the administration of the Parish 

& general running costs.  

Creswick Parish Collections:  1st Collection: $330.90 

2nd Collection: $115.80       

Daylesford Parish Collections: 1st Collection: $341.20 

2nd Collection: $245.70                 

Roster-weekend:  Mar 7th -8th  Daylesford  Sat Night                                                                   Creswick 

Welcomer Brian D; Denise Mc Brian Re; Maria M 

Commentator  Neil D 

Reader Ian T Lee S 

Offertory/Gifts Maree P Brian Re; Maria M 

Special Ministers/Eucharist Trish T; Carol C; Sandra W Barb H; Brian RW; Judy S 

Projector Operator/Ipad Music Gabrielle K Alastair H / Loretta 

Sacristan Hillary C  

Collection Collectors– Brian; Tom; Syd; 

Lawrence R 

Counting—Josie R; Brian R 

Congratulations to St Peter’s Parish as it celebrates 25 years of  
Family Groups. The Passionist Family Group sent a certificate    
during the week to acknowledge the effort, care & commitment 
of the Family Group Members over the years .Special mention 
was made to coordinators Sandra Whiffin & Hilary Cummings.           
The certificate is now framed & hanging in the Parish Centre.                                  
Well done to all families  involved. 
 
 
  
St Augustine’s Parish Meeting Reminder– Sunday 8th March    
after mass a meeting will be held at St. Augustine’s. 
 

St Peter’s Pastoral Leadership & Finance Meeting– Copies of the minutes taken from the 
meeting are available down the back of the Church. 
 
 
Palms Australia are seeking all trades & professions to build the capacity of their organisations 

and the skills of their people. In January, Palms held their latest Orientation Course 
and prepared several participants for placements in Kiribati, Myanmar and Papua 
New Guinea    
For more information www.palms.org.au  or call  Roger on O422472567,                
or email palms@palms.org.au  

Sunday Mass 10.30am Sunday Mass 8.45am 

http://www.palms.org.au
mailto:palms@palms.org.au

